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Inge Erasmus

From: Inge Erasmus <inge@enviroafrica.co.za>
Sent: Wednesday, 03 July 2019 10:53 AM
To: 'Adstoffels@george.gov.za'
Cc: 'Clinton Petersen'; 'Robin-lee Hector'
Subject: RE: NEMA Public Participation Process Portion 112 of Farm Hans Moes Kraal 202, 

Division George

Good day  
 
It is noted that a Land Use Application will need to be submitted. This will be done after the obtainment of the 
Environmental Authorisation.  
 
George Municipality is included in the environmental assessment process to provide comment on the proposed 
mast location as well as the proposed mast type and height. Participation from the municipality in the  early stages 
of the application should therefore aid the land use application.  
 
The municipality will be notified of the availability of the Post-Application BAR for comment.  
 
Kind regards 
Inge  
 
Inge Erasmus 
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Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

From: EnviroAfrica :Admin <admin@enviroafrica.co.za>  
Sent: Monday, 04 March 2019 3:56 PM 
To: 'Inge Erasmus' <inge@enviroafrica.co.za> 
Subject: FW: NEMA Public Participation Process Portion 112 of Farm Hans Moes Kraal 202, Division George 
 
 
 
Belinda Waters 

 

Office Manager 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
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a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: admin@enviroafrica.co.za
 
 

From: Amour Stoffels <Adstoffels@george.gov.za>  
Sent: March 4, 2019 3:43 PM 
To: admin@enviroafrica.co.za 
Cc: Clinton Petersen <Cpetersen@george.gov.za>; Robin-lee Hector <Rlhector@george.gov.za> 
Subject: NEMA Public Participation Process Portion 112 of Farm Hans Moes Kraal 202, Division George 
 

Good day Me. I Erasmus 

 

The above subject and you're letter dated 8 February 2019 (copy attach) refers. 

 

Please note that the land owner/s also need to submit a land use application in terms of the applicable 
planning legislation to George Municipality for the establishment of Freestanding base telecommunication 
station. 

 

For any further information please contact the writer. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. A Stoffels 

044 - 801 9436 / 9477 

 

     
CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER NOTICE The information contained in this message is confidential and is intended 
for the addressee(s) only. If you have received this message in error or there are any problems please notify the 
originator immediately. The unauthorized use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this message is strictly forbidden. 
George Municipality will not be liable for direct, special, indirect or consequential damages arising from alteration of 
this message by a third party or as a result of any malicious code or virus being passed on. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email, facsimile or telephone and return and/or destroy 
the original message.  


